Dear Ms. Conroy
Thank you for your letter to the Minister for Education, Ms. Norma Foley TD, in relation to Special School Places and additional Special Needs classrooms in the Clondalkin LEA area.
The contents have been noted, however, this matter is more appropriate to Ms. Josepha Madigan TD, Minister of State for Special Education and Inclusion, and I have referred your correspondence to her office for direct reply.
Yours sincerely
Derek Newcombe
Private Secretary 

